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Valued	editorial,		
	
My	great	thanks	for	the	beautifully	composed	documentary	"Mokum	Aleph",	which	has	
moved	us	to	the	bone.	A	prime	example	of	how	historical	and	contemporary	images	can	mix	
into	a	fascinating,	poetic	whole.	The	delicious	calm	of	the	camera	work,	the	delightful	
tranquillity	of	the	editing,	together	with	the	excellently	written	and	spoken	commentary	(so	
we	called	that	in	earlier	days;	when	we	did	not	have	voice	over)	led	to	a	contemplative,	
poetic	broadcast.	An	oasis	between	the	loud	programs	of	this	era,	in	which	everything	
seems	to	have	to	be	sold	with	lots	of	bells	and	whistles	and	shouting.	I'm	not	at	all	
complimentary	normally,	but	this	has	to	be	said.		
Would	you	give	this	email	to	the	makers?	They	deserve	this	laurel	wreath.		
.…	
	
Donald	de	Marcas	
Sonja	de	Marcas	–	Ossedrijver	(Sonja	Bernd’t).		
	
	
	
	


